
 

July 24, 2018 
 
 
 
 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P O Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 
 RE: General Rate Increase, G-101 
 
Dear Executive Secretary: 
 
Attached is Tariff No. 19 to be effective September 7, 2018, which cancels Tariff No. 18, for Waste 
Control, Inc. (“WCI”). Please disregard our filing as of July 19, 2018 as it contained an error and accept 
this filing in its place. 
 
The tariff includes rates for unincorporated areas in portions of the counties of Cowlitz, Clark and 
Skamania.  The portion of Skamania is solely for the inclusion of the Mt. Saint Helens area. 
 
Waste Control Inc.’s last general rate increase was effective November 1, 2015.  Over the last nearly three 
years many cost increases have occurred, including a recent 2.5% disposal fee increase that went into 
effect March 1, 2018, as well as increases in fuel, labor, and new equipment costs. It is, therefore, 
necessary to increase rates to our customers to cover our ever increasing cost of providing service. 
 
The Lurito-Gallagher formula provides an available increase in revenues of approximately $433,372.  The 
enclosed price out analysis shows revenue generation projected for the rates requested to be nearly 
$411,485.  This represents an overall increase in revenues, without pass-through revenues, of 9.87%. 
 
As required by Commission rules, a copy of this transmittal letter will be mailed to the County Councils 
and to the Mayors of all cities impacted by this filing.  We will be mailing notices to all affected customers 
on or before August 7, 2018.  We will also file a copy of the customer notices with your office. 
 
My authority to file on behalf of Waste Control, Inc. is on file with the Commission. 
 
We have provided prepared financial statements for the affiliated entities as of and for the year-ended 
December 31, 2017.  The Waste Control Companies are owned by the same individuals, but not by any 
parent entity.  Waste Control, Inc. is not required to file an annual Affiliated Interest Report due to its size. 
We did not prepare financial statements as of March 31, 2018 for all the affiliated companies.  
Furthermore, the included prepared financial statements are for separate unregulated companies and 
contain valuable financial information and therefore are allowed to be confidential pursuant to WAC 480-
07-160 defined under section (2)(c). 
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In addition to the general rate increase, we are making the following change to our tariff: 
 
Item 18 – Updated wording of credit policy to include a statement that the company is not required to send 
a bill to credit balance customers. 
 
If you have questions regarding this filing, please contact me or Joe Willis.  Joe may be reached at Waste 
Control, Inc. phone (360) 425-4302 and email jwillis@wcrecycling.com.  My telephone number is (360) 
425-8000 and my email address is jdavis@boothdavis.com. 
 
 
     Very truly yours, 
 
     GL BOOTH · JG DAVIS & ASSOCIATES, PLLC 
 
 
     Jacqueline Davis 
 
 
     Jacqueline Davis, CPA 
 
 
cc: Cowlitz County Council, Chair 
 Clark County Council, Chair 
 Skamania County Council, Chair 
 City of Castle Rock, Mayor 
 City of Kalama, Mayor 


